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‭Policy 206A Protocol Language for Addressing the School Board‬

‭Comments from visitors should be informational in nature and not exceed 3‬
‭minutes per issue.‬‭The Board will not engage in a discussion or debate in‬
‭those 3 minutes but will take the information and find answers if it is‬
‭appropriate. As part of the protocol, visitors must keep their ideas and‬
‭opinions related to policy issues. It is unacceptable for any speaker to slander,‬
‭engage in character assassination or discuss student or personnel issues (i.e.‬
‭teachers, coaches, bus drivers, principals, Board Members, etc.) at a public‬
‭board meeting. The person wishing to address the Board must stand at the‬
‭provided lectern.‬


